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State of Oklahoma Internship Opportunities  
Now Available Online at http://CAPIP.OK.gov  

 
 

OKLAHOMA CITY – March 3, 2010 – Applying for an internship with the state of Oklahoma just 

got easier with the new Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) Carl Albert Public Internship 

Program (CAPIP) online application system. Prospective interns can visit http://CAPIP.OK.gov 

to use the new online application. 

 

“This new online system will be providing efficiencies in many areas of our CAPIP program,” said 

Denae Edwards, Carl Albert Public Internship Program Coordinator. “Not only are we offering an 

online process to college students, but the process is extending to all state agencies, providing 

for less paperwork, increased competition, and less man-hours devoted to the internship hiring 

process.”  

 

Visitors to the site can view all state of Oklahoma internships with participating agencies and can 

create an account to apply. The visitor must then complete an online application and specify if 

they are seeking a graduate, senior undergraduate, or an undergraduate internship. Once OPM 

approves an online application, state agencies can view the interested applicant and contact 

those who meet their criteria for their internship. 

 

All Oklahoma state agencies have the ability to upload internship descriptions through the same 

system by contacting OPM to receive an account. State agencies can contact OPM CAPIP 

Coordinator, Denae Edwards at (405) 522-1737 or Denae.Edwards@opm.ok.gov.  

 



 

 

The Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) Carl Albert Public Internship Program (CAPIP) 

online application system is a product of a partnership between the Oklahoma Office of Personnel 

Management and OK.gov, Oklahoma’s Official Web site managed by the eGovernment firm, NIC 

Inc. (NASDAQ: EGOV).          

  

About the Office of Personnel Management 

OPM provides comprehensive human resource services to all state agencies and employees 

(excluding institutions of higher education), as well as information for individuals interested in 

state service careers. For more information, please visit http://opm.ok.gov. 

 

About OK.gov 

OK.gov is the official Web site of the state of Oklahoma and a collaborative effort between the 

Oklahoma Office of State Finance (OSF) and Oklahoma Interactive, LLC to help Oklahoma 

government entities Web-enable their information services. OSF is responsible for OK.gov. 

Oklahoma Interactive operates, maintains, and markets OK.gov and is part of eGovernment firm 

NIC’s (NASDAQ: EGOV) family of companies. 

 

About NIC 

NIC Inc. (NASDAQ: EGOV) is the nation's leading provider of official government portals, 

online services, and secure payment processing solutions. The company's innovative 

eGovernment services help reduce costs and increase efficiencies for government agencies, 

citizens, and businesses across the country. NIC provides eGovernment solutions for more than 

3,000 federal, state, and local agencies that serve 97 million people in the United States. 

Additional information is available at http://www.nicusa.com. 
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